Did you know that Earth Day is celebrated internationally and that 20 million people took part
in the first celebration? Now is your chance to take part in Earth Day! We are inviting YOU to
take part in our 2018 Cozzi Recycling Earth Day Contest!

Recycling is one of many things you can do to help save our planet. Recycling aluminum cans is
one of the easiest ways to get started. Recycling of aluminum cans not only saves energy, but
discarded aluminum is more valuable than most items in the recycling bin.

We invite your school to recycle all of your aluminum cans and bring them to our Melrose Park
facility March 1, 2018 — April 15, 2018. The school that brings in the most cans WINS!!!

Together we can make a difference! Let’s save our planet and have fun doing it!



CONTEST RULES

1. This contest starts March 1, 2018 at 6:00 am and ends April
15,2018 at 4:00 pm. Any cans brought in prior to the start of
the contest or past the deadline will not be included in that
school’s totals. |

2. All aluminum cans must be delivered to our facility located at
2400 Main Street Melrose Park, IL 60160. Our hours are
Monday — Friday 6:00 am —4:00 pm and Saturday 6:00 am —
12:00 pm. |

3. You must let us know which school you are turning in
aluminum cans for so that we can make sure the correct
school receives credit.

4. All money earned from the aluminum cans that are brought
in will be given back to each school in the form of a check
after the contest has ended.
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